Email 171016 from Programme Officer to representors re Holding Direction on Core Strategy

From: Tony Blackburn 
Sent: 17 October 2016 13:08
Cc: Bhupinder Dev; Ben Marchant; Alex Bartle
Subject: Bradford AAPs and Holding Direction re Core Strategy
This email is being sent to representors who made submissions in respect of the Bradford City Centre Area Action Plan and/or the Shipley & Canal Road Corridor Area Action Plan.
 

Some of you will have been involved in the recent Core Strategy exercise and will be aware that there are some common themes between that exercise and the two Area Action Plans scheduled for a start of hearings tomorrow.  The Core Strategy has very recently been subject to what is termed a Holding Direction and further details may be sourced via the Inspector's letter attached.  If you wish to make formal comments on this topic these should be with me by the end of 28 October - any responses so received will be added to the Examination webpage libraries and of course brought to the attention of the Inspector and Council team.
 

Thank you.
 

Tony
 

Tony Blackburn
Programme Officer
01254 260286
